

Committee of Adjustment Received | Reçu le

2024-02-13

City of Ottawa | Ville d'Ottawa

Comité de dérogation

## **Recirculation Letter**

February 13, 2024

Dear, Mr. Michel Bellemare Secretary Treasurer Committee of Adjustment 101 Centrepointe Drive, Ottawa, ON, K2G 5K7

At the February 6<sup>th</sup>, 2024 Committee of Adjustment hearing PRED requested an Adjournment due to a Minor Variance needing to be added to the application.

Therefore, a recirculation is being requested to add a minor Variance to reduce the minimum parking from 3 to 1 to the active Minor Variance Application for 2335 Baseline (D08-02-23/a-00280).

Thank you,

Jacques Hamel